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To,

Ms. Sujata T. Ray,

Director (HR) BSNL,

Bharat Sanchar Bhawan,
Janpath, New Delhi - 110 001

Madam,

Sub: - Extension of mobile plan Rs.429/- to the Non-Executives — Non-fulfillment of the National
Council decision - req.

Ref: - BSNLEU letter no.BSNLEU/518 (PHONE) dated 19.12.2017.
We wish to bring the following to your kind notice, for favour of necessary intervention.

The 35" meeting (adjourned) of the National Council, was held on 13.11.2017. The Secretary, Staff
Side, in initial remarks demanded that the mobile plan Rs.429/- should be implemented for the Non-
Executives, in lieu of the Rs.200/- SIM, being provided presently. The Secretary, Staff Side, pointed out
this would be beneficial for both the Company, as well as the employees. The Chairperson of the
National Council was kind enough to state that the demand of the Staff Side would be considered
positively. In view of the reply given by the Management Side, the Non-Executives throughout the
country had been anxiously waiting for the implementation of the scheme.

In continuation of the decision taken in the National Council, BSNLEU was repeatedly discussing the
issue with the GM (SR) and GM (Admn.). The letter cited under reference was also written in this regard.
However, to our disappointment, the Admn. Branch, vide it's letter no.2-22/2002-PHA(Pt.) dated
08.03.2018, has informed BSNLEU that the above stated scheme could not be extended to the Non-
Executives due to certain reasons.

We feel bad that a commitment given to the Staff Side, by the Chairperson of the National Council is not
fulfilled by the Management. At the time of raising the demand itself, the Staff Side was aware that
mobile plans are not permanent and keep changing. However, it is a fact that almost all the operators
are offering unlimited free voice calls, and also data at subsidised rate. In view of this, it is requested that
the decision taken by the Admn. Branch may be reviewed and that, the commitment given by the
Chairperson of the National Council is honoured.

Alternatively, it is suggested that, the Management can also consider the implementation of a ‘tailor-
made’ scheme, similar to the mobile plan Rs.429/-, may be considered for the Non-Executives. We
request you to kindly consider our demand.

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely

e E

[P. Abhimanyu]
General Secretary

Copy to: (1) Shri A.M. Gupta, GM (SR) BSNL C.O., Bharat Sanchar Bhawan, New Delhi — 110 001
(2) Shri S.K. Sinha, GM (Admn.), BSNL C.O., Bharat Sanchar Bhawan, New Delhi — 110 001



